Hello Families!

| hope this letter finds you and your families well. | miss all of your children and know they continue to
succeed in the upcoming weeks and years with your support.

The last few weeks may have been an adjustment and | know the upcoming weeks may be a little
overwhelming. Just know my team and myself are here to support you in any way you need. Please
do not hesitate to call, text, email or dojo any of us. We want to help and try to make things easier.

What you will find from me is materials for each of the goals your child has with me. You will also see
a packet of math games | am sending for everyone. | am also attaching some of the extra materials
they may need to help them with their general education material.

Each student will get a shorter version of a classic book such as

Rip Van Winkle and the Headless Horseman, Heidi or The Call of the Wild. These packets are
shortened chapter books and have questions to go with them. You can take an AR Quiz on them and
| have added the quiz number on the front of the packet. These are optional.

If your child has speech, social work or occupational therapy | have attached their material with mine
also. There will be a letter about your child's contingent plan and the actual plan. Over the last few
weeks | have been calling and emailing all of you to see what you wanted to send home. If | was
unable to get a hold of you | sent what | thought would be helpful. If you look at what is sent and
would like to discuss it please contact me.

If you are able to and haven't talked to me about adding dojo to your phones. | will be sending out
communications there along with emails.

| know all of this is a lot so please talk to me or your child's general education teacher if you need
help.

Thank you,
Beth Johnson

bethjohnson@lakewoodps.org
Cell: 616-723-2783




